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Dear Adam, 

While we were both shocked and saddened to hear your opinions 
regarding the "Transgendered Community" this past week, we are happy 
to learn that you did in fact apologize for your comments.  As you may 
now know,  Transgender is the state of one's "gender identity" 
(self-identification as woman, man, neither or both) not matching 
one's "assigned sex".  While people may self-identify as transgender, 
transgender includes many categories such as: cross-dressers (CD); 
transvestites (TV); cross-gender; drag kings; and drag queens; and, 
frequently, transsexual (TS). 
 
While we understand that many people simply fear what they don't 
understand, we also know that if you spent some quality time with 
people who share our lifestyle, you'd see that many of us share the 
same interests as you!   Many of us love to work on cars, play sports, 
and frequent the same concerts and movies. 
 
At TRANNYDATE.COM we list the largest selection of profiles from the 
Trangendered community.  We are a social network and dating website 
that has been very successful fixing   many couples up. 
 
As big fans of yours going back to your days on the "Man Show" and 
"Loveline", we'd like to invite you to spend the day at our offices in 
beautiful West Hollywood, CA  and hang around a bunch of very creative 
and fun people! 
We'd love to be your next destination for a  live remote for the Adam 
Carolla Podcast. 
 
Please let us know if you'd like to take us up on our offer, we'd be 
very happy to surround you with some very intriguing and fun people 
and we know you will understand why people do in fact care about us! 
 
Best Regards, 
Adam Silverstein 
President 
Trannydate.com�
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